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Mr. Joe Kane, Executive Director
Nisqually Land Trust

1420 Marvin Rd. NE

Ste. C PMB 243

Lacey, WA 98516-3878

Dear Mr. Kane:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on July 5, 2011, the Board of County
Commissioners approved the Nisqually Land Trust’s request for $40,000 to support acquisition
of the Whitewater Reach Shoreline Protection Project properties including 3-parcels of land
totaling about 51-acres.

The Board approved to help fund the Whitewater properties with the condition that the
acquisition transactions be completed no later than April 1, 2012.

Thank you for your interest in the Thurston County Conservation Futures program. Please
contact Mark Swartout in our Planning Department at (360) 709-3079 or
swartom@co.thurston.wa.us should you have any questions about this award.
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